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Shipmates, Holiday Greetings. I hope you all are well and preparing for 
the upcoming festivities, which last year, many of us had to limit due to 
Covid. I trust many are vaccinated and all set. Last night’s meeting we 
remembered our IPFC Glenn Oldak with a lovely tribute. Glenn was a 
well liked and respected member of 04-76, and shall always be 
remembered for his dedication and service within the Auxiliary. Also, I 
congratulate both Scott & Allaire for being re-elected to serve another 
term as FC & VFC.  Let’s continue to make 04-76 the FLAGSHIP within 
the division! 

“Success is not final, failure is not fatal: it is the courage to 
continue that counts.” 
                                Winston Churchill 

Charles J Miller, II – FSO-PB 
Editor 
“ 

https://parade.com/1034871/marynliles/winston-churchill-quotes/


                  INMEMORIAL – GLENN OLDAK 
 

        

We celebrated and paid honor to our fallen IPFC – Glenn Oldak last 
evening. In attendance were Glenn’s sister Kathy Oldak and other 
friends and relatives. Fellow members spoke providing memories of 
their relationship with Glenn and his past service to 04-76, including VE-
Tall Ships and of course, being our FC. His undying service with be a 
beacon to follow, and I thank him for his assistance as my VFC during 
our transitional times.  

 

 



                     

 

 

 

 



 

             

In attendance were Scott Sigman FC, Allaire Colbert VFC, Ash Kernen 
FSO-CS/OP, Celia & Andrew Crawley, Gary Papouschek-FSO-VE and 
Pete Lacey-Past Division Commander. 

 

 



      WITHIN THE FLOTILLA-NEW MEMBERS SWORN IN 

 

           Welcome new members to our flotilla family: 

                       Paul Baynard and Robert Corrigan 

     

 

Robert was not available for a photo but we will acquire one ASAP for 
our newsletter. Thanks Gary P. for the photo. 

 

 

 

 



04-76 MEMBERS PARTICIPATES IN THE ‘MISSING MAN” CEREMONY AT 
AMERICAN LEGIION POST 405 ANNUAL GALA DINNER WITH Lt. GEN. 
RON COLEMAN. 

          

                  



 

 

Phots by Scott Sigman  



From the Editors desk 

 

 

At this time of year, give thanks to those family members present and 
gone for being such a life force and guide in your lives. Give them 
their flowers while they can “see them”. Show them how much they 
are appreciated. 2020 was a difficult year. Let’s make 2022 and 
beyond, the most grateful and productive time possible. Enjoy and be 
safe.  

 

 

                   

 

PS.. there will be no December meeting.  


